LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 25, 2023

TO: Honorable Terry Canales, Chair, House Committee on Transportation

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB4483 by Lozano (Relating to the Port of Corpus Christi Authority of Nueces County, Texas.), As
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would make the Port of Corpus Christi Authority subject to review by the Texas Sunset Advisory
Commission once every twelve years, and would require the authority to pay for the cost of the review.

Local Government Impact
The bill would have an impact on the Port of Corpus Christi Authority related to paying for the review, the cost

of which the Texas Sunset Advisory Commission has estimated at $271,070 total in fiscal years 2024-25.

Source Agencies: 116 Sunset Advisory Commission
LBB Staff: ]Mc, AAL, BC, DPE
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